

PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OAS/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-481/02 add. 3


9 September 2002


COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish/English

INFORMATION SUBMITTED PURSUANT TO THE RESOLUTION ON

“CONFIDENCE- AND SECURITY-BUILDING IN THE AMERICAS,”

AG/RES. 1879 (XXXII-O/02), OPERATIVE PARAGRAPH 8

Operative paragraph 8:  United Nations Register of Conventional Arms
(Mexico)
PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO

OAS-001584

Washington, D.C., July 7, 2002


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the OAS and is pleased to refer to the information that Mexico provides every year on the United Nations Register of Conventional Arms, the Standardized International Report on Military Expenditures, and compliance with the confidence- and security-building measures, issued in 1995 and 1998, in the Declarations of Santiago and San Salvador, respectively.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico is annexing the following documents:


a)
Standardized form for reporting on international transfers of conventional arms (Secretariat of National Defense);


b)
Fiscal year budget statement by institutional activities (Secretariat of National Defense);


c)
Table of Total Military Expenditures for 2001 (Secretariat of National Defense);


d)
Table of Total Military Expenditures for 2001 (Secretariat of National Defense and Secretariat of the Navy);


e)
Instrument of the Standardized International Report on Military Expenditures (Secretariat of National Defense and Secretariat of the Navy);


f)
Standardized form for reporting on international transfers of conventional arms (Secretariat of the Navy);


g)
Report on Confidence- and Security-Building Measures (Secretariat of National Defense).

General Secretariat

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.


With regard to the Register of Anti-Personnel Land Mines, the Mexican government reports, as agreed by the Secretariats of National Defense and the Navy, that this type of weapon is not used. This confirms the statement issued by Mexico and published in OAS document CP/CSH-61/97 of February 25, 1997.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the OAS would like to take this opportunity to reiterate to the OAS General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.


Permanent Mission of Mexico to the


Organization of American States


Washington, D.C.
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